


October 22, 2022 
 
RE: Justin Beaton 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
My name is fe. I live in the city of 
as an 

. Justin and I met while attending 
well for over 6 years. We were recently married in September 2021.  
 
I was alongside Justin throughout his case, serving his sentence and probation and now the 
aftereffects of it all. We've discussed the details and evidence at length - I know what did and 
didn't happen - and I can tell you that what was reported was not an accurate representation. 
These articles that falsely portray him as a child sexual predator continue to impact him on a daily 
basis. He has sought counseling through various sources and has been diagnosed with anxiety, 
depression and adjustment disorder as a result of the information that has been published about 
him online.  
 
Though he is working to move forward and cope with the challenges in a healthy way, it is difficult 
when online content is easily accessible by people we meet and interact with in our personal and 
professional lives. Imagine having content written about you that falsely portrays you as one of 
society’s least desirable characters. Not only that, but it’s online and will never go away. This 
further punishes an individual and does not let them move forward to live a productive life with a 
steady job and family.   
 
I’ve witnessed instances where Justin overreacts to people making accusations about him, even 
simple things like someone saying he got in the way of the base path during a softball game. He 
tends to be defensive, on edge and suspicious of other people. I believe that these reactions stem 
from trauma and emotional distress as a result of the articles falsely representing his character.  
 
Justin is very sorry for the inappropriate actions he engaged in and takes full responsibility for 
those actions, however he is not a child predator or manipulator. He has served the punishment 
that he was sentenced to and should be allowed to move forward, but the false content that 
permanently lives online is an unfair continuation of punishment.  
 
Justin has already made such strides to move forward and build a productive life for himself, 
including marriage, a steady job and service in several areas at our church. The removal of these 
articles would really help to allow him, and us as a family, to fully move forward.  
 
I kindly ask for your thoughtful consideration in support and encouragement of Justin as you 
review this petition.  
 
 
Respectfully yours,  
 
 
 
 

n 

 and I am Justin’s Beaton’s wi  and work 
 

 and have known each other 
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